
Change to pick up/drop off reminders/Christmas 

Fair 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 24 Nov 2023 11:35 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Senior leaders have been observing pick up times for our youngest children. We would like to 

make an alteration to the pick up location of our FS children. From Monday 27th November, FS 

will be collected from the FS playground at the back of the school at their usual time. This will 

allow Year 1 more space so that they can be sent safely to parents too. Please note this change 

is for pick-up only. FS parents will need to head down the right hand side of the building 

towards the preschool. Please do not stand under the canopy area as the children will use this 

space to line up. If you have children in other year groups to collect, teachers will be aware that 

there will be a slight delay in you getting to them. 

If for any reason, Year 1 and Year 2 are late, they cannot enter classroom doors past 8,45am as 

the register would have already been taken. Head directly to the office. 

We are looking forward to seeing you all at the Christmas Fair. Please remember to let us know, 

using the link, the time you will be collecting your child. 

https://forms.office.com/e/m2MhiWsbZG 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs McCormack 

 

 


